Editor’s Letter

Looking ahead!

It is my pleasure to welcome you due to launching of this second journal issue. Launching of this journal is a
logical cycle of an increased scientific and professional activity of the Faculty of Food Technology Osijek, and its
wish to further stimulate publication activities, making this journal a very important part of these efforts.

The 2009 was vital for the Faculty of Food Technology Osijek, University of Josip Juraj Strossmayer in Osijek, as
we have introduced a brand new journal in the area of food science and technology.

It was decided to publish two issues annually, for the start, and I am delighted that we have succeeded in it, and that
I can announce an invitation for sending manuscripts for the next issue.

During 2009 we had to convince many colleagues to send their manuscripts for publication in the journal, which
has not got the Impact Factor yet, but we believe that those who published manuscripts in the journal, and those
who attend to do so, will help the journal to become a respectable source of good data very soon.

I would like to express my gratitude to all members of the Editorial and Advisory board for their willingness to
participate in this adventure of starting the new journal in the year, which will be remembered as a recession year.
Also, I am grateful to all authors for submitting their manuscripts, and to all reviewers who were so kind to review
those manuscripts in a very short period of time.

Finally, I would like to thank all who helped to publish both issues of the journal, technically and financially.

I am looking forward to get new good manuscripts for publication in the journal and to the challenge of the next
year.

Sincerely yours,

Vlasta PiliZota

Editor in Chief



